
  

 

 

 

 
The Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation (IDFPR) has not yet opened the renewal 

process for Registered Nurses and Advanced Practice Nurses (including FP-APRNs), but they have released 

an update (linked below) that the deadline to renew has been extended to August 31, 2022 and the 

renewal fee will be waived if renewing by that date. IDFPR has also informed employers that they will not 

offer the e-batch renewal for this year meaning that Riverside will not be able to submit the renewal on 

your behalf.  

In order to receive an email from IDFPR when the renewal period officially opens along with renewal 

instructions, please update your email address by visiting the following website:  

https://online-dfpr.micropact.com/ 

Human Resources will continue to monitor the IDFPR website and once the renewal process is open, we 

will send out additional communication.  

 

IDFPR Renewal Update: https://www.idfpr.com/DPR.asp 
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